
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

       IL DOOR FOBS 

 

 

In an effort to be able to screen all people coming into the Lions Gate Independent Living 

community, effective today March 16, 2020 at 5:00PM, all FOBS will be disabled for the next 

two weeks.    

As you are aware, other restrictions have been implemented and at this point, we need to 

restrict residents and companions/aides from using any of the entrances except the main 

entrance. I am confident that you will continue to understand that the protocols we are 

implementing are for the best interest of our residents and staff members. 

Therefore, after 5:00PM today, any residents who exit the building, will need to re-enter the 

building through the main entrance.  Upon entering, the resident (companion/aide) will be 

screened and their temperature will be taken.  If a resident (companion/aide) has a 

temperature, the Infection Prevention Nurse and/or Wellness Nurse will be contacted to come 

to the main entrance to speak with the resident (companion/aide). 

The goal is to prevent the spread of infection throughout the Lions Gate community.  We 

continue to strongly urge all residents not to leave Lions Gate unless there is an emergent 

situation.   

If you have any questions, please contact me at 679-2210 or slove@lionsgateccrc.org 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this serious matter. 

Respectfully, 

 

Susan Love, CEO 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


